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Dear David Barthelmy 

It is the turn of Auction 47 to close at 23:00hrs GMT Tonight. 

We have just started Auction 49 with a mix of 40 great specimens. 

Auction 48 is running to finish on 15th August.  

Next week is our "50th Anniversary" Auction - this will be marked by a sale of UK and Ireland items.  

Best wishes, 

Mark Wrigley 
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